Reopening of changing rooms

Following the recent statement by the government regarding the “roadmap”

The changing rooms will be reopened as from the 12.04.21.

Showers to remain closed until 17.05.21 at the earliest.

The club policy is still to arrive at the club “Ready to Sail” However in certain
circumstances this may not be feasible. Therefore, there will now be access to
the changing rooms. (The toilets are already accessible)

Rather than using a tally system like last year, members are asked to be highly
aware of other people’s movements to ensure Social distancing is maintained
and observe the following.
e If the changing rooms appear busy, please wait outside until somebody
leaves. Remember the 2-metre social distancing rule.

e If personal belongings are left in the changing rooms, please ensure they
are all packed way in your sailing bag to avoid possible cross
contamination. Ideally remove your bag to your car if possible.

e Please sanitise changing Benches and contact surfaces prior to and
after use Sanitiser and tissues are available in changing rooms.

e Please ensure the doors and widows are kept open.

If at any time, you or any member of your party feels unwell or displays any
symptoms of Covid 19 please leave the clubhouse immediately and return
home for the safety of other members.

Face coverings to be always worn within the clubhouse.

The committee thanks all the members in advance for your co-operation.

Look forward to seeing you all on the water.

The committee



